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Dear David 
 
SECOND ANNUAL REPORT ON THE OPERATION ON TERRORISM 
PREVENTION AND INVESTIGATION MEASURES ACT 2011 
 
Thank you for your report on the operation in 2013 of the Terrorism 
Prevention and Investigation Measures Act 2011.  
 
I am grateful to you for providing a helpful and considered report and I enclose 
the Government’s formal response to the recommendations you have made.  
 
I am copying this letter and the Government response to the Rt Hon Keith Vaz 
MP, Chair of the Home Affairs Select Committee and to Dr Hywel Francis MP, 
Chair of the Joint Committee on Human Rights, and will place a copy in the 
House Library.  A copy will also be placed on the gov.uk website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Rt Hon Theresa May MP 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 


